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Saturday, 5
th March 2022                                   SWS/ ACD/ 2021-22/45A 

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 

 

“Together may we give our children the roots to grow and the wings to fly”. 

 

The session 2021-22 has been filled with its unique achievements where school became hybrid and all academic and 

co-curricular activities were done in a hybrid mode. We reverted to online teaching in between to prevent the spread of 

Covid-19 as per the guidelines issued by the Govt. We had welcomed our children in school for offline classes when 

normalcy returned. Whether classes were offline, online or hybrid the learning did not stop. The curricular, co-curricular 

activities and assessments were conducted effectively to give an enriching experience to all our learners. We are 

proud to announce the successful completion of our session which will be culminated in an offline PTM on 

Saturday,12th March 2022 for the students of class 6 to 10. 

 

To share the progress of each student with the parent a separate time slot of 10 minutes is kept. We request you to 

utilize this opportunity and have a fruitful interaction about the academic progress of your child. The PTM will be 

starting at 8.15 a.m. and continue till 3.00 p.m. The separate time slot for each child will be shared by the class in-

charge along with the circular. Please adhere to the allotted time in order to conduct the meeting smoothly. 

Please note- 

1. Entry into school will be from Gate No. 1 (leading to the Reception area) and exit will be from Gate No. 2 

(Bus gate).    

2. Strictly follow social distancing norms and wear a proper mask all the time after entering the school. 

3. Sanitize your hands at the gate and wear the gloves provided by the security guard. 

4. Adhere to your time slot, in case of a delay or request for a change in the schedule inform the  

       class in - charge in advance for fixing a separate slot. Last minute changes will not be entertained 

5.   Please collect the book/stationery list, fee challan, temporary I-card and circular for orientation from   

the class in-charge. 

 

 We look forward to meeting you in school. Please follow the safety norms and stay safe. 

 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


